
H.E. Ms Emilija Stojmenova Duh 
Minister of Digital Transformation 
Ministry of Digital Transformation of Slovenia 
Davcna ulica 1 
1000 Ljubljana 
Slovenia 

4 July 2023 
agok/pso 

Dear Minister, 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your active participation in the World Economic 
Forum's 14th Annual Meeting of the New Champions held in Tianjin, People's Republic of China. 

Under the theme of Entrepreneurship: The Driving Force of the Global Economy, over 1,500 leaders 
from business, government, civil society, international organizations and academia convened to share 
and catalyse solutions to revive growth. The meeting further underscored the need for in-person 
dialogues at a pivotal time for the global economy.   

Your presence and active participation contributed significantly to the success of the event. Given the 
huge impact of new technologies on humanity's future, participants highly appreciated your insights in 
the sessions on New Skills for Fast-Moving Industries, Is Responsible Disruption an Oxymoron?, 
Generative AI: Friend or Foe? and Making Sense of Jobs Amid Disruption. 

On behalf of the entire Forum community, thank you again for your valuable contributions and 
unwavering support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Børge Brende 
President 

Mirek Dušek 
Managing Director 


